
TRACT 41088 - Ouachita Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Ouachita 
Parish Police Jury on August 12, 2009, being more fully described as 
follows: All that part of Pace Road, a Ouachita Parish Road, lying along 
the North side of the South Half of the Southeast Quarter of Section 33, 
Township 18 North, Range 2 East, Ouachita Parish, Louisiana, being 
approximately 50 feet wide and 2,460 feet long, containing approximately 
3.04 acres; and All that part of Pace Road, a Ouachita Parish Road, lying 
along the North side of the South Half of the Southwest Quarter of Section 
34, Township 18 North, Range 2 East, Ouachita Parish, Louisiana, and lying 
between the West line of the said Southwest Quarter and the West line of 
State Highway 546, being approximately 50 feet wide for 1,800 feet running 
West to East and 200 feet on the East end of said road widening to 160 
feet wide, containing approximately 2.55 acres; and Rainer Road, a 
Ouachita Parish Road, being a road running North and South in the Rainer 
Subdivision on the East side of the Northwest Quarter of the Southwest 
Quarter of Section 34, Township 18 North, Range 2 East, Ouachita Parish, 
Louisiana, containing approximately 1.24 acres; Containing in aggregate 
approximately 6.83 acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat on 
file in the Office of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. 
The description is based on information provided by the State Agency 
regarding location and ownership of surface and mineral rights. All 
bearings, distances and coordinates, if applicable, are based on Louisiana 
Coordinate System of 1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
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Applicant: THEOPHILUS OIL, GAS & LAND SERVICES, LLC to Agency and by 
Resolution from the Ouachita Parish Police Jury authorizing the Mineral 
Board to act in its behalf 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 6.83 Tract Number: 41088
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TRACT 41089 - Caddo Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Caddo 
Parish Commission on August 12, 2009, being more fully described as 
follows: (1) All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands 
located within Section 3, Township 16 North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of the following 
roads, streets or highways: Highway 79, Sonoma Road and Button Road, in 
all containing approximately 8.21 acres, more or less. (2) All of the 
dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands located within Section 
33, Township 17 North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, including, 
but not limited to all or portions of the following roads, streets or 
highways: Elysian Fields and Dees Road; in all containing approximately 
8.88 acres, more or less. (3) All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, 
and other lands located within Section 34, Township 17 North, Range 16 
West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or 
portions of the following roads, streets or highways: Locust Hill, in all 
containing approximately 3.03 acres, total acreage for this tract is 20.12 
acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office 
of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is 
based on information provided by the State Agency regarding location and 
ownership of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and 
coordinates, if applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 
1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, must produce oil, gas and other 
minerals from the lease premises by drilling from a surface location on 
other lands, but notwithstanding any other provision of this lease, 
Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, shall not use the surface of the 
Lessor’s property for drilling or any other operations without prior 
written permission of Lessor, which permission may be withheld at Lessor’s 
discretion. 
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NOTE: Notwithstanding anything to the contrary herein contained, at the 
end of the primary term or any extension thereof by operations, if the 
Commission of Conservation of the State of Louisiana establishes a 
drilling unit which included a part of the land herein leased, the 
production of oil, gas and other minerals from such unit shall maintain 
this lease in full force and effect only as to such portions of the leased 
land embraced in said pooled unit; and this lease shall expire as to that 
part of the land herein leased not included in such unit; and lessee, its 
successors and assigns agrees to relinquish by formal instrument any 
portion of the leased land not included in a unit created by the 
Commission of Conservation while this lease is in effect. 
 
NOTE: Upon the expiration of the primary term hereof or any extension 
thereof by operations, this lease shall automatically terminate and be of 
no further force or effect except as to all that part of the leased 
premises then included within the geographical boundaries of a producing 
unit duly established by governmental agency or authority having 
jurisdiction, from the surface of the earth to a depth of 100 feet below 
the deepest depth from which any well commenced during the primary term 
hereof on the leased premises or on lands pooled therewith is completed 
and from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a unit by unit basis. In the absence of units 
so established, this lease shall terminate except as to 40 acres around 
each producing oil well and 160 acres around each producing or shut-in gas 
well located on the leased premises, in as near the form of a square as is 
practicable, from the surface of the earth down to a depth of 100 feet 
below the deepest depth from which said well or wells are completed and 
from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a well by well basis. 
 
NOTE: The Caddo Parish Commission will require a minimum bonus of 
$1,500.00 per acre and a minimum royalty of 25%. 
 

 
Applicant: CLASSIC PETROLEUM, INC. to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Caddo Parish Commission authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 
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 6

 

 
 

Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 20.12 Tract Number: 41089
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TRACT 41090 - Caddo Parish, Louisiana 
(1) A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all 

navigable waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease 
from Caddo Parish Commission on August 12, 2009, being more fully 
described as follows: All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, 
and other lands located 

within Section 6, Township 16 North, Range 15 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of the following 
roads, streets or highways: Shirley Francis, Simpson Road and Right of 
Way South of Kimberly Road, in all containing approximately 8.51 acres, 
more or less. (2a) All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other 
lands located within Section 7 Township 16 North, Range 15 West, Caddo 
Parish, Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of the 
following roads, streets or highways: Buncombe, Kimberly, Simpson and 
Parker Road; in all containing approximately 11.96 acres, more or less. 
(2b) The property adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within Section 7, 
Township 16 North, Range 15 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, the South 
460.5 feet of the East 445 feet of the West 825 feet of the Northwest 
Quarter with GEO Identification Number 1615070000040; in all containing 
approximately 4.7 acres, more or less. Total acreage for said Sec 7 
containing approximately 16.66 acres, more or less. (3a) All of the 
dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands located within Section 
12, Township 16 North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, including, 
but not limited to all or portions of the following roads, streets or 
highways: Flint Hill Street, Stratmor Drive, Rolling Ridge Drive, Sandi 
acres Loop, Kimberly Road, Buncombe Road, Kara Lane and Greenwood 
Springridge Road; in all containing approximately 20.36 acres, more or 
less. (3b) The property adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within 
Section 12, Township 16 North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, 
the North 90.01 feet of Lot 6, Rolling Ridge, Unit #2 subdivision with 
GEO Identification Number 1616120030036; in all containing approximately 
0.363 acres, more or less. (3c) The property adjudicated to Caddo Parish 
located within the Northwest Quarter of Section 12, Township 16 North, 
Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, with GEO Identification Number 
1616120000079; in all containing approximately 1.4412 acres, more or 
less. Total acreage for said Sec 12 containing approximately 22.1642 
acres, total acreage for this nomination is 47.3342 acres, all as more 
particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral 
Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is based on 
information provided by the State Agency regarding location and ownership 
of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and coordinates, 
if applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North 
or South Zone). 

 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
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implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, must produce oil, gas and other 
minerals from the lease premises by drilling from a surface location on 
other lands, but notwithstanding any other provision of this lease, 
Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, shall not use the surface of the 
Lessor’s property for drilling or any other operations without prior 
written permission of Lessor, which permission may be withheld at Lessor’s 
discretion. 
 
NOTE: Notwithstanding anything to the contrary herein contained, at the 
end of the primary term or any extension thereof by operations, if the 
Commission of Conservation of the State of Louisiana establishes a 
drilling unit which included a part of the land herein leased, the 
production of oil, gas and other minerals from such unit shall maintain 
this lease in full force and effect only as to such portions of the leased 
land embraced in said pooled unit; and this lease shall expire as to that 
part of the land herein leased not included in such unit; and lessee, its 
successors and assigns agrees to relinquish by formal instrument any 
portion of the leased land not included in a unit created by the 
Commission of Conservation while this lease is in effect. 
 
NOTE: Upon the expiration of the primary term hereof or any extension 
thereof by operations, this lease shall automatically terminate and be of 
no further force or effect except as to all that part of the leased 
premises then included within the geographical boundaries of a producing 
unit duly established by governmental agency or authority having 
jurisdiction, from the surface of the earth to a depth of 100 feet below 
the deepest depth from which any well commenced during the primary term 
hereof on the leased premises or on lands pooled therewith is completed 
and from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a unit by unit basis. In the absence of units 
so established, this lease shall terminate except as to 40 acres around 
each producing oil well and 160 acres around each producing or shut-in gas 
well located on the leased premises, in as near the form of a square as is 
practicable, from the surface of the earth down to a depth of 100 feet 
below the deepest depth from which said well or wells are completed and 
from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a well by well basis. 
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NOTE: The Caddo Parish Commission will require a minimum bonus of 
$1,500.00 per acre and a minimum royalty of 25%. 
 

 
Applicant: CLASSIC PETROLEUM, INC. to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Caddo Parish Commission authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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TRACT 41091 - Caddo Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Caddo 
Parish Commission on August 12, 2009, being more fully described as 
follows: (1a) All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands 
located within Section 5, Township 16 North, Range 14 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of the following 
roads, streets or highways: Walker Road, Bert Kouns and Dean Road, in all 
containing approximately 18.444 acres, more or less. (1b) The property 
adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within Section 5, Township 16 North, 
Range 14 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, with GEO Identification Number 
1614050180023; in all containing approximately 0.006 acres, more or less. 
Total acreage for said Sec 5 containing approximately 18.45 acres, more or 
less. (2a) All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands 
located within Section 6 Township 16 North, Range 14 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of the following 
roads, streets or highways: Dean Road, Bert Kouns, Flournoy Lucas and 
Allison Road; in all containing approximately 21.45 acres, more or less. 
(2b) The property adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within Section 6, 
Township 16 North, Range 14 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, with GEO 
Identification Number 1614060150003; in all containing approximately 4.21 
acres, more or less. (2c) The property adjudicated to Caddo Parish located 
within Section 6, Township 16 North, Range 14 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, with GEO Identification Number 1614060140120; in all containing 
approximately 0.26 acres, more or less. (2d) The property adjudicated to 
Caddo Parish located within Section 6, Township 16 North, Range 14 West, 
Caddo Parish, Louisiana, with GEO Identification Number 1614060060047; in 
all containing approximately 0.20 acres, more or less. Total acreage for 
said Sec 6 containing approximately 26.12 acres, more or less. (3a) The 
property adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within Section 7, Township 16 
North, Range 14 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, with GEO Identification 
Number 1614070000028; in all containing approximately 5.07 acres, more or 
less. (3b) All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands 
located within Section 7, Township 16 North, Range 14 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of the following 
roads, streets or highways: Thompson Road, Colquitt Road, Dean Road, Cana, 
Armstead and Green Terrance; in all containing approximately 12.82 acres, 
more or less. Total acreage for said Sec 7 containing approximately 17.89 
acres, more or less. (4a) All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and 
other lands located within Section 8, Township 16 North, Range 14 West, 
Caddo Parish, Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of 
the following roads, streets or highways: Walker Road, Colquitt Road, 
Dean, Green Terrace, Ardis Taylor, Leaside Way, Leaside Circle, Warwick, 
Royalton Drive, Whorton, Burson Drive and Hayes Drive; in all containing 
approximately 42.90 acres, more or less. (4b) The property adjudicated to 
Caddo Parish located within Section 8, Township 16 North, Range 14 West, 
Caddo Parish, Louisiana, with GEO Identification Number 1614080000088; in 
all containing approximately 0.42 acres, more or less. (4c) The property 
adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within Section 8, Township 16 North, 
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Range 14 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, with GEO Identification Number 
1614080000075; in all containing approximately 0.48 acres, more or less. 
(4d) The property adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within Section 8, 
Township 16 North, Range 14 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, with GEO 
Identification Number 1614080100063; in all containing approximately 0.08 
acres, more or less. (4e) The property adjudicated to Caddo Parish located 
within Section 8, Township 16 North, Range 14 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, with GEO Identification Number 1614080270046; in all containing 
approximately 0.04 acres, more or less. (4f) The property adjudicated to 
Caddo Parish located within Section 8, Township 16 North, Range 14 West, 
Caddo Parish, Louisiana, with GEO Identification Number 1614080300001; in 
all containing approximately 0.03 acres, more or less. (4g) The property 
adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within Section 8, Township 16 North, 
Range 14 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, with GEO Identification Number 
1614070300002; in all containing approximately 0.03 acres, more or less. 
(4h) The property adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within Section 8, 
Township 16 North, Range 14 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, with GEO 
Identification Number 1614080300004; in all containing approximately 0.03 
acres, more or less. (4i) The property adjudicated to Caddo Parish located 
within Section 8, Township 16 North, Range 14 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, with GEO Identification Number 1614080300007; in all containing 
approximately 0.03 acres, more or less. (4j) The property adjudicated to 
Caddo Parish located within Section 8, Township 16 North, Range 14 West, 
Caddo Parish, Louisiana, with GEO Identification Number 1614080300013; in 
all containing approximately 0.03 acres, more or less. (4k) The property 
adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within Section 8, Township 16 North, 
Range 14 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, with GEO Identification Number 
1614080300014; in all containing approximately 0.03 acres, more or less. 
(4L) The property adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within Section 8, 
Township 16 North, Range 14 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, with GEO 
Identification Number 1614080000015; in all containing approximately 0.03 
acres, more or less. (4m) The property adjudicated to Caddo Parish located 
within Section 8, Township 16 North, Range 14 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, with GEO Identification Number 1614080300016; in all containing 
approximately 0.03 acres, more or less. (4n) The property adjudicated to 
Caddo Parish located within Section 8, Township 16 North, Range 14 West, 
Caddo Parish, Louisiana, with GEO Identification Number 1614080180125; in 
all containing approximately 0.04 acres, more or less. Total acreage for 
said Sec 8 containing approximately 44.20 acres, more or less. (5) All of 
the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands located within 
Section 16, Township 16 North, Range 14 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, 
including, but not limited to all or portions of the following roads, 
streets or highways: Tafford, Aylesbury, Mustang and all roads in Deep 
Woods Subdivision; in all containing approximately 27.05 acres, more or 
less. (6a) All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands 
located within Section 17, Township 16 North, Range 14 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of the following 
roads, streets or highways: Drag Strip, Cheverny, Chaumont and Leaside; in 
all containing approximately 3.02 acres, more or less. (6b) The property 
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adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within Section 17, Township 16 North, 
Range 14 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, with GEO Identification Number 
1614170000020; in all containing approximately 3.84 acres, more or less. 
Total acreage for said Sec 17 containing approximately 6.86 acres, more or 
less (7a) All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands 
located within Section 18, Township 16 North, Range 14 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of the following 
roads, streets or highways: Harper Road and Colquitt; in all containing 
approximately 12.116 acres, more or less. (7b) The property adjudicated to 
Caddo Parish located within Section 18, Township 16 North, Range 14 West, 
Caddo Parish, Louisiana, with GEO Identification Number 1614070080084; in 
all containing approximately 0.016 acres, more or less. (7c) The property 
adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within Section 18, Township 16 North, 
Range 14 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, with GEO Identification Number 
1614070180044; in all containing approximately 0.86 acres, more or less. 
(7d) The property adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within Section 18, 
Township 16 North, Range 14 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, with GEO 
Identification Number 1614070140108; in all containing approximately 0.018 
acres, more or less. Total acreage for said Sec 18 containing 
approximately 13.01 acres, total acreage for this nomination is 153.58 
acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office 
of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is 
based on information provided by the State Agency regarding location and 
ownership of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and 
coordinates, if applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 
1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, must produce oil, gas and other 
minerals from the lease premises by drilling from a surface location on 
other lands, but notwithstanding any other provision of this lease, 
Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, shall not use the surface of the 
Lessor’s property for drilling or any other operations without prior 
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written permission of Lessor, which permission may be withheld at Lessor’s 
discretion. 
 
NOTE: Notwithstanding anything to the contrary herein contained, at the 
end of the primary term or any extension thereof by operations, if the 
Commission of Conservation of the State of Louisiana establishes a 
drilling unit which included a part of the land herein leased, the 
production of oil, gas and other minerals from such unit shall maintain 
this lease in full force and effect only as to such portions of the leased 
land embraced in said pooled unit; and this lease shall expire as to that 
part of the land herein leased not included in such unit; and lessee, its 
successors and assigns agrees to relinquish by formal instrument any 
portion of the leased land not included in a unit created by the 
Commission of Conservation while this lease is in effect. 
 
NOTE: Upon the expiration of the primary term hereof or any extension 
thereof by operations, this lease shall automatically terminate and be of 
no further force or effect except as to all that part of the leased 
premises then included within the geographical boundaries of a producing 
unit duly established by governmental agency or authority having 
jurisdiction, from the surface of the earth to a depth of 100 feet below 
the deepest depth from which any well commenced during the primary term 
hereof on the leased premises or on lands pooled therewith is completed 
and from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a unit by unit basis. In the absence of units 
so established, this lease shall terminate except as to 40 acres around 
each producing oil well and 160 acres around each producing or shut-in gas 
well located on the leased premises, in as near the form of a square as is 
practicable, from the surface of the earth down to a depth of 100 feet 
below the deepest depth from which said well or wells are completed and 
from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a well by well basis. 
 
NOTE: The Caddo Parish Commission will require a minimum bonus of 
$1,500.00 per acre and a minimum royalty of 25%. 
 

 
Applicant: CLASSIC PETROLEUM, INC. to Agency and by Resolution from the 
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Caddo Parish Commission authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 153.58 Tract Number: 41091
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TRACT 41092 - Caddo Parish, Louisiana 
(1) A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all 

navigable waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease 
from Caddo Parish Commission on August 12, 2009, being more fully 
described as follows: All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, 
and other lands located 

within Section 2, Township 16 North, Range 14 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of the following 
roads, streets or highways: Kennie, Wynnewood, Gravois, Sunny Oak, 
Mccary, Mount Zion, Kingston, Bert Kouns Industrial, Linwood and Melba, 
in all containing approximately 38.81 acres, more or less. All of the 
dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands located within Section 
11 Township 16 North, Range 14 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, including, 
but not limited to all or portions of the following roads, streets or 
highways: Linwood Avenue, Flourny Lucus, Kingston Road, Bert Kouns, Jann, 
Homalot, Tony, Bitt, Lavita, Debra Joy, Countryside Drive, Wesso, Rose 
Circle, Rose Lane, Fairlawn, Fairlawn Drive, Willow, Pine Cove (A), Pine 
Cove (B), Drewry, Overlook, Francais, Vernal, Aspen, Elmdale, Overlook 
Drive, Kidare Park, Pine Grove, Belden, Melba and Olivia; in all 
containing approximately 61.57 acres, more or less. (2a) The property 
adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within Section 11, Township 16 North, 
Range 14 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, with GEO Identification Number 
161411 003 0038 00; in all containing approximately 3.25 acres, more or 
less. (2b) The property adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within 
Section 11, Township 16 North, Range 14 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, 
with GEO Identification Number 161411 037 0042 00; in all containing 
approximately 0.23 acres, more or less. Total acreage for said Sec 11 
containing approximately 65.05 acres, more or less. (3) All of the 
dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands located within Section 
12, Township 16 North, Range 14 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, including, 
but not limited to all or portions of the following roads, streets or 
highways: Burt Kouns, Linwood, Flournoy Lucas, Bonnydune, Steven Road, 
Burnley, Powers and Bold Venture; in all containing approximately 38.48 
acres, total acreage for this tract is 142.34 acres, all as more 
particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral 
Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is based on 
information provided by the State Agency regarding location and ownership 
of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and coordinates, 
if applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North 
or South Zone). 

 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
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existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, must produce oil, gas and other 
minerals from the lease premises by drilling from a surface location on 
other lands, but notwithstanding any other provision of this lease, 
Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, shall not use the surface of the 
Lessor’s property for drilling or any other operations without prior 
written permission of Lessor, which permission may be withheld at Lessor’s 
discretion. 
 
NOTE: Notwithstanding anything to the contrary herein contained, at the 
end of the primary term or any extension thereof by operations, if the 
Commission of Conservation of the State of Louisiana establishes a 
drilling unit which included a part of the land herein leased, the 
production of oil, gas and other minerals from such unit shall maintain 
this lease in full force and effect only as to such portions of the leased 
land embraced in said pooled unit; and this lease shall expire as to that 
part of the land herein leased not included in such unit; and lessee, its 
successors and assigns agrees to relinquish by formal instrument any 
portion of the leased land not included in a unit created by the 
Commission of Conservation while this lease is in effect. 
 
NOTE: Upon the expiration of the primary term hereof or any extension 
thereof by operations, this lease shall automatically terminate and be of 
no further force or effect except as to all that part of the leased 
premises then included within the geographical boundaries of a producing 
unit duly established by governmental agency or authority having 
jurisdiction, from the surface of the earth to a depth of 100 feet below 
the deepest depth from which any well commenced during the primary term 
hereof on the leased premises or on lands pooled therewith is completed 
and from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a unit by unit basis. In the absence of units 
so established, this lease shall terminate except as to 40 acres around 
each producing oil well and 160 acres around each producing or shut-in gas 
well located on the leased premises, in as near the form of a square as is 
practicable, from the surface of the earth down to a depth of 100 feet 
below the deepest depth from which said well or wells are completed and 
from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a well by well basis. 
 
NOTE: The Caddo Parish Commission will require a minimum bonus of 
$1,500.00 per acre and a minimum royalty of 25%. 
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Applicant: CLASSIC PETROLEUM, INC. to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Caddo Parish Commission authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 142.34 Tract Number: 41092
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TRACT 41093 - Caddo Parish, Louisiana 
(1) A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all 

navigable waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease 
from Caddo Parish Commission on August 12, 2009, being more fully 
described as follows: All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, 
and other lands located 

within Section 9 Township 16 North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of the following 
roads, streets or highways: Highway 79, in all containing approximately 
8.98 acres, more or less. (2a) All of the dedicated roads, streets, 
alleys, and other lands located within Section 16, Township 16 North, 
Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, including, but not limited to all 
or portions of the following roads, streets or highways: Buncombe Road, 
Wood Pine Trail, Hearthwood Drive, Bramblewood Way, Cook Road and all 
roads in Palmer Subdivision; in all containing approximately 26.34 acres, 
more or less. (2b) The property adjudicated to Caddo Parish located 
within Section 16, Township 16 North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, the South 54.97 feet of the North 243 feet of the East 161.94 
feet of the West 941.06 feet with GEO Identification Number 
1616160000184; in all containing approximately 0.204 acres, more or less. 
Total acreage for said Sec 16 containing approximately 26.544 acres, more 
or less. (3a) All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other 
lands located within Section 17, Township 16 North, Range 16 West, Caddo 
Parish, Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of the 
following roads, streets or highways: Buncombe Road, Highway 79, Wood 
Pine Trail, Hearthwood Drive, Ferncliff Road, Sandridge Drive and County 
Lake Lane; in all containing approximately 30.17 acres, more or less. 
(3b) The property adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within Section 17, 
Township 16 North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana with GEO 
Identification Number 1616170000064; in all containing approximately 1.07 
acres, more or less. Total acreage for said Sec 17 containing 
approximately 31.24 acres, more or less (4a) All of the dedicated roads, 
streets, alleys, and other lands located within Section 18, Township 16 
North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, including, but not limited 
to all or portions of the following roads, streets or highways: Highway 
79, Estes Lane and Bethany State Line Road; in all containing 
approximately 18.43 acres, more or less. (4b) The property adjudicated to 
Caddo Parish located within Section 18, Township 16 North, Range 16 West, 
Caddo Parish, Louisiana, begin at a point of 20 feet South of Southwest 
corner of Lot 1, Gill Subdivision, thence 215 feet, thence East 100 feet, 
thence North 215 feet, thence West 100 feet to point of beginning and the 
South Half of adjoining abandoned alley and 1/2 of adjoining abandoned 
Gill Street West of the alley with GEO Identification Number 
1616180010010; in all containing approximately 0.494 acres, more or less. 
(4c) The property adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within Section 18, 
Township 16 North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, Lot 3, BLK A, 
Trosper Estate Subdivision, with GEO Identification Number 1616180030003; 
in all containing approximately 0.258 acres, more or less. (4d) The 
property adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within Section 18, Township 
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16 North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, Lots 4 AND 5, BLK A, 
Trosper Estate Subdivision, with GEO Identification Number 1616180030004; 
in all containing approximately 0.516 acres, more or less. Total acreage 
for said Sec 18 containing approximately 19.698 acres, LESS AND EXCEPT 
all State owned waterbottoms and Caddo Parish School Board property 
located in Section 16, Township 16 North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, total acreage for this tract is 86.462 acres, all as more 
particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral 
Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is based on 
information provided by the State Agency regarding location and ownership 
of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and coordinates, 
if applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North 
or South Zone). 

 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, must produce oil, gas and other 
minerals from the lease premises by drilling from a surface location on 
other lands, but notwithstanding any other provision of this lease, 
Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, shall not use the surface of the 
Lessor’s property for drilling or any other operations without prior 
written permission of Lessor, which permission may be withheld at Lessor’s 
discretion. 
 
NOTE: Notwithstanding anything to the contrary herein contained, at the 
end of the primary term or any extension thereof by operations, if the 
Commission of Conservation of the State of Louisiana establishes a 
drilling unit which included a part of the land herein leased, the 
production of oil, gas and other minerals from such unit shall maintain 
this lease in full force and effect only as to such portions of the leased 
land embraced in said pooled unit; and this lease shall expire as to that 
part of the land herein leased not included in such unit; and lessee, its 
successors and assigns agrees to relinquish by formal instrument any 
portion of the leased land not included in a unit created by the 
Commission of Conservation while this lease is in effect. 



 23

 
NOTE: Upon the expiration of the primary term hereof or any extension 
thereof by operations, this lease shall automatically terminate and be of 
no further force or effect except as to all that part of the leased 
premises then included within the geographical boundaries of a producing 
unit duly established by governmental agency or authority having 
jurisdiction, from the surface of the earth to a depth of 100 feet below 
the deepest depth from which any well commenced during the primary term 
hereof on the leased premises or on lands pooled therewith is completed 
and from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a unit by unit basis. In the absence of units 
so established, this lease shall terminate except as to 40 acres around 
each producing oil well and 160 acres around each producing or shut-in gas 
well located on the leased premises, in as near the form of a square as is 
practicable, from the surface of the earth down to a depth of 100 feet 
below the deepest depth from which said well or wells are completed and 
from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a well by well basis. 
 
NOTE: The Caddo Parish Commission will require a minimum bonus of 
$1,500.00 per acre and a minimum royalty of 25%. 
 

 
Applicant: CLASSIC PETROLEUM, INC. to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Caddo Parish Commission authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 86.462 Tract Number: 41093
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TRACT 41094 - Caddo Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Caddo 
Parish Commission on August 12, 2009, being more fully described as 
follows: (1a) All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands 
located within Section 14, Township 16 North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of the following 
roads, streets or highways: Buncombe Road, Mount Olive Church Road, 
Greenwood Springridge Road, Hayside Drive and Fleen Drive; in all 
containing approximately 14.99 acres, more or less. (1b) The property 
adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within Section 14, Township 16 North, 
Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, with GEO Identification Number 
1616140000058; in all containing approximately 1.0 acre, more or less. 
(1c) The property adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within Section 14, 
Township 16 North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, the South 210 
feet of the North 3477.98 feet of the West 138.22 feet of the East 1150.69 
feet with GEO Identification Number 1616140000066; in all containing 
approximately 0.66 acres, more or less. Total acreage for said Sec 14 
containing approximately 16.65 acres, all as more particularly outlined on 
a plat on file in the Office of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural 
Resources. The description is based on information provided by the State 
Agency regarding location and ownership of surface and mineral rights. All 
bearings, distances and coordinates, if applicable, are based on Louisiana 
Coordinate System of 1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, must produce oil, gas and other 
minerals from the lease premises by drilling from a surface location on 
other lands, but notwithstanding any other provision of this lease, 
Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, shall not use the surface of the 
Lessor’s property for drilling or any other operations without prior 
written permission of Lessor, which permission may be withheld at Lessor’s 
discretion. 
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NOTE: Notwithstanding anything to the contrary herein contained, at the 
end of the primary term or any extension thereof by operations, if the 
Commission of Conservation of the State of Louisiana establishes a 
drilling unit which included a part of the land herein leased, the 
production of oil, gas and other minerals from such unit shall maintain 
this lease in full force and effect only as to such portions of the leased 
land embraced in said pooled unit; and this lease shall expire as to that 
part of the land herein leased not included in such unit; and lessee, its 
successors and assigns agrees to relinquish by formal instrument any 
portion of the leased land not included in a unit created by the 
Commission of Conservation while this lease is in effect. 
 
NOTE: Upon the expiration of the primary term hereof or any extension 
thereof by operations, this lease shall automatically terminate and be of 
no further force or effect except as to all that part of the leased 
premises then included within the geographical boundaries of a producing 
unit duly established by governmental agency or authority having 
jurisdiction, from the surface of the earth to a depth of 100 feet below 
the deepest depth from which any well commenced during the primary term 
hereof on the leased premises or on lands pooled therewith is completed 
and from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a unit by unit basis. In the absence of units 
so established, this lease shall terminate except as to 40 acres around 
each producing oil well and 160 acres around each producing or shut-in gas 
well located on the leased premises, in as near the form of a square as is 
practicable, from the surface of the earth down to a depth of 100 feet 
below the deepest depth from which said well or wells are completed and 
from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a well by well basis. 
 
NOTE: The Caddo Parish Commission will require a minimum bonus of 
$1,500.00 per acre and a minimum royalty of 25%. 
 

 
Applicant: CLASSIC PETROLEUM, INC. to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Caddo Parish Commission authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 16.65 Tract Number: 41094



 28

TRACT 41095 - Caddo Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Caddo 
Parish Commission on August 12, 2009, being more fully described as 
follows: (1) All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands 
located within Section 17, Township 16 North, Range 15 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of the following 
roads, streets or highways: Buncombe; in all containing approximately 0.41 
acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office 
of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is 
based on information provided by the State Agency regarding location and 
ownership of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and 
coordinates, if applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 
1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, must produce oil, gas and other 
minerals from the lease premises by drilling from a surface location on 
other lands, but notwithstanding any other provision of this lease, 
Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, shall not use the surface of the 
Lessor’s property for drilling or any other operations without prior 
written permission of Lessor, which permission may be withheld at Lessor’s 
discretion. 
 
NOTE: Notwithstanding anything to the contrary herein contained, at the 
end of the primary term or any extension thereof by operations, if the 
Commission of Conservation of the State of Louisiana establishes a 
drilling unit which included a part of the land herein leased, the 
production of oil, gas and other minerals from such unit shall maintain 
this lease in full force and effect only as to such portions of the leased 
land embraced in said pooled unit; and this lease shall expire as to that 
part of the land herein leased not included in such unit; and lessee, its 
successors and assigns agrees to relinquish by formal instrument any 
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portion of the leased land not included in a unit created by the 
Commission of Conservation while this lease is in effect. 
 
NOTE: Upon the expiration of the primary term hereof or any extension 
thereof by operations, this lease shall automatically terminate and be of 
no further force or effect except as to all that part of the leased 
premises then included within the geographical boundaries of a producing 
unit duly established by governmental agency or authority having 
jurisdiction, from the surface of the earth to a depth of 100 feet below 
the deepest depth from which any well commenced during the primary term 
hereof on the leased premises or on lands pooled therewith is completed 
and from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a unit by unit basis. In the absence of units 
so established, this lease shall terminate except as to 40 acres around 
each producing oil well and 160 acres around each producing or shut-in gas 
well located on the leased premises, in as near the form of a square as is 
practicable, from the surface of the earth down to a depth of 100 feet 
below the deepest depth from which said well or wells are completed and 
from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a well by well basis. 
 
NOTE: The Caddo Parish Commission will require a minimum bonus of 
$1,500.00 per acre and a minimum royalty of 25%. 
 

 
Applicant: CLASSIC PETROLEUM, INC. to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Caddo Parish Commission authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: .41 Tract Number: 41095 
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TRACT 41096 - Caddo Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Caddo 
Parish Commission on August 12, 2009, being more fully described as 
follows: (1a) All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands 
located within Section 22, Township 16 North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of the following 
roads, streets or highways: Cook Road, Gordon Road and Glen Lane; in all 
containing approximately 9.57 acres, more or less (1b) The property 
adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within Section 22, Township 16 North, 
Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, the North 25 feet of Lot 1, Mi Lor 
Estates Subdivision, with GEO Identification Number 1616220040004; in all 
containing approximately 0.082 acres, more or less. Total acreage for said 
Sec 22 containing approximately 9.652 acres, all as more particularly 
outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral Resources, Department 
of Natural Resources. The description is based on information provided by 
the State Agency regarding location and ownership of surface and mineral 
rights. All bearings, distances and coordinates, if applicable, are based 
on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, must produce oil, gas and other 
minerals from the lease premises by drilling from a surface location on 
other lands, but notwithstanding any other provision of this lease, 
Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, shall not use the surface of the 
Lessor’s property for drilling or any other operations without prior 
written permission of Lessor, which permission may be withheld at Lessor’s 
discretion. 
 
NOTE: Notwithstanding anything to the contrary herein contained, at the 
end of the primary term or any extension thereof by operations, if the 
Commission of Conservation of the State of Louisiana establishes a 
drilling unit which included a part of the land herein leased, the 
production of oil, gas and other minerals from such unit shall maintain 
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this lease in full force and effect only as to such portions of the leased 
land embraced in said pooled unit; and this lease shall expire as to that 
part of the land herein leased not included in such unit; and lessee, its 
successors and assigns agrees to relinquish by formal instrument any 
portion of the leased land not included in a unit created by the 
Commission of Conservation while this lease is in effect. 
 
NOTE: Upon the expiration of the primary term hereof or any extension 
thereof by operations, this lease shall automatically terminate and be of 
no further force or effect except as to all that part of the leased 
premises then included within the geographical boundaries of a producing 
unit duly established by governmental agency or authority having 
jurisdiction, from the surface of the earth to a depth of 100 feet below 
the deepest depth from which any well commenced during the primary term 
hereof on the leased premises or on lands pooled therewith is completed 
and from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a unit by unit basis. In the absence of units 
so established, this lease shall terminate except as to 40 acres around 
each producing oil well and 160 acres around each producing or shut-in gas 
well located on the leased premises, in as near the form of a square as is 
practicable, from the surface of the earth down to a depth of 100 feet 
below the deepest depth from which said well or wells are completed and 
from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a well by well basis. 
 
NOTE: The Caddo Parish Commission will require a minimum bonus of 
$1,500.00 per acre and a minimum royalty of 25%. 
 

 
Applicant: CLASSIC PETROLEUM, INC. to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Caddo Parish Commission authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 9.652 Tract Number: 41096
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TRACT 41097 - Caddo Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Caddo 
Parish Commission on August 12, 2009, being more fully described as 
follows: (1) All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands 
located within Section 24, Township 16 North, Range 14 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of the following 
roads, streets or highways: Linwood, in all containing approximately 3.19 
acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office 
of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is 
based on information provided by the State Agency regarding location and 
ownership of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and 
coordinates, if applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 
1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, must produce oil, gas and other 
minerals from the lease premises by drilling from a surface location on 
other lands, but notwithstanding any other provision of this lease, 
Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, shall not use the surface of the 
Lessor’s property for drilling or any other operations without prior 
written permission of Lessor, which permission may be withheld at Lessor’s 
discretion. 
 
NOTE: Notwithstanding anything to the contrary herein contained, at the 
end of the primary term or any extension thereof by operations, if the 
Commission of Conservation of the State of Louisiana establishes a 
drilling unit which included a part of the land herein leased, the 
production of oil, gas and other minerals from such unit shall maintain 
this lease in full force and effect only as to such portions of the leased 
land embraced in said pooled unit; and this lease shall expire as to that 
part of the land herein leased not included in such unit; and lessee, its 
successors and assigns agrees to relinquish by formal instrument any 
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portion of the leased land not included in a unit created by the 
Commission of Conservation while this lease is in effect. 
 
NOTE: Upon the expiration of the primary term hereof or any extension 
thereof by operations, this lease shall automatically terminate and be of 
no further force or effect except as to all that part of the leased 
premises then included within the geographical boundaries of a producing 
unit duly established by governmental agency or authority having 
jurisdiction, from the surface of the earth to a depth of 100 feet below 
the deepest depth from which any well commenced during the primary term 
hereof on the leased premises or on lands pooled therewith is completed 
and from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a unit by unit basis. In the absence of units 
so established, this lease shall terminate except as to 40 acres around 
each producing oil well and 160 acres around each producing or shut-in gas 
well located on the leased premises, in as near the form of a square as is 
practicable, from the surface of the earth down to a depth of 100 feet 
below the deepest depth from which said well or wells are completed and 
from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a well by well basis. 
 
NOTE: The Caddo Parish Commission will require a minimum bonus of 
$1,500.00 per acre and a minimum royalty of 25%. 
 

 
Applicant: CLASSIC PETROLEUM, INC. to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Caddo Parish Commission authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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